ANNA M. ROTH, RN, MS, MPH HEALTH SERVICES DIRECTOR MATTHEW P. WHITE, MD ACTING BEHAVIORAL HEALTH DIRECTOR



Contra Costa Behavioral Health

ADMINISTRATION 1340 Arnold Drive, Suite 200 Martinez, California 94553

> Ph (925) 957-5150 Fax (925) 957-5156

Contra Costa County Behavioral Health Services Request for Information for Proposed Residential and Outpatient Programs at 1034 Oak Grove Road, Concord

Contra Costa Behavioral Health Services (CCBHS) is planning to renovate the county owned facilities at 1034 Oak Grove Road in Concord to provide a short-term residential treatment program (STRTP) and assertive community treatment (ACT) program for transition age youth. CCBHS has identified the need for facility upgrades and possible redesign of the existing spaces to best suit the functional needs of the proposed programs. You are invited to attend an informational meeting, tour the grounds, and provide input on program design, staffing needs, and building renovation considerations. The County's intent is to engage in a Request for Proposals (RFP) process later this year to contract with one or more vendors to provide these services. Anticipated program implementation is tentatively scheduled for Fall 2020. We are inviting interested persons with STRTP and/or ACT service experience and capacity to participate early in the planning process to consider program feasibility, suggest how to best utilize existing space, and help craft a successful, sustainable program.

Date:Tuesday, April 30, 2019Time:10:00 a.m. to noonPlace:1034 Oak Grove Road

Concord, CA 94518

Point of Contact: Adam Down, MPH

Contra Costa Behavioral Health Services

adam.down@cchealth.org

925-957-5121

To best plan for this event, we ask that you email the above address with your intent to attend and indicate how many will be in your party. A site map is attached to this notification.

This request for information is solely for information and planning purposes and does not constitute a Request for Proposals (RFP) or a commitment to issue an RFP in the future. Attendance is voluntary and is not a prerequisite for future potential participation in an RFP. CCBHS will not offer reimbursement for information or administrative costs associated with participation in this RFI.

Your attendance and participation are most welcome!



